
THE 
LAKE 

BARTLETT
CIRCUIT 

PATH

OpeningOfficial

Greater Shepparton City Council in partnership 
with the Tatura Community Plan Committee 

invites you to come along to the Official Opening 
of the Lake Bartlett Circuit Path

WHEN: Friday 24 November 2017 at 10am

WHERE: Charlie Taylor Park - Lake Bartlett. Tatura 

For more information or to RSVP contact  
Heather East on heather.east@shepparton.vic.gov.au 

or on 5832 9478.


